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New York, New York – Susman Godfrey LLP announced today that it has donated 
$50,000 to the Red Cross and the Salvation Army to assist those organizations with 
hurricane relief efforts in the Northeast.  

Steve Susman, head of the firm’s New York office, said: “Our firm traditionally makes 
charitable donations during the holiday season to a wide range of organizations, in 

honor of our clients and friends.  This year we decided to accelerate the timing of our 
charitable giving, and devote all of it to these two fine organizations, which are helping 

people recover from Sandy.” 

Susman Godfrey also has offices in Houston, Los Angeles, Seattle and Dallas.  Its 100 lawyers practice exclusively 
commercial litigation, for both plaintiffs and defendants.
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